
 
From: steven sacharoff [mailto:stevesacharoff@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2010 4:03 PM 
To: Overdraft Comments 
Subject: overdraft charges 
 
 I think it is high time that the Federal government take steps to stop or at least limit the 
predatory and outrageous overdraft charges & practices of many financial institutions. These 
banks & others make use of such not in an attempt to discourage their customers from over-
drawing accounts - They do it precisely in order to increase profits through pettifogging,small 
print and sleight of hand. It is shameful. 




